
www.hillingdon.gov.uk/kidsincare

It is Hillingdon Council’s job, as your corporate parent, to make sure your life in care is a good 
one. You should feel safe in care, be healthy, have lots of opportunities to do things in the 
community and have a good education. 

When the time comes for you to leave care, you should be supported in this too; like where you 
might live, how to manage your money and how to find a job or go to university.

Hillingdon Council promises

• �We will care about you, believe in you and 
respect you. 

• �We will provide you with a safe home to live 
where you feel happy and taken care of. 

• �We will make sure we don’t change your 
school, foster carer or social worker unless 
we really have to.

• �We will make sure you are healthy and 
attend all health appointments.

• �We will not take you out of school for meetings. 

• �We will listen to what you think about being in 
care, where you live and decisions about you. 

• �We will make sure you have an Independent 
Reviewing Officer to help plan what you 
need and make sure this happens.

• �We will help you to enjoy life and take part 
in activities.

• �We will be as honest with you as we can. 

• �We will help you keep in touch with your 
family and friends.

Want to get involved?

Join Talkers to get your voice heard!

Remember, these are promises 
that Hillingdon Council has 
made to you!

If you feel these promises are not being met 
by Hillingdon Council you can get in touch with 
the Children’s Rights and Participation team: 

 childrensrights@hillingdon.gov.uk
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